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Hebron House of Hospitality provides shelter and services  

to help individuals and families overcome their homelessness in Waukesha County.   

 

 

 

Hebron House of Hospitality identified their “intake center” located at 1301 Moreland Blvd. as a site able 

to provide up to seven beds for winter overflow shelter every night from December 1, 2015-April 30, 2016.   

These beds are designated for single males experiencing homelessness in Waukesha.  As the seven beds at 

the intake facility were filled and unable to meet the increased need seen in the community, three more 

beds for winter overflow were identified in a secondary location in a different existing shelter.  The cost of 

staffing and operations of winter overflow is beyond the scope of the Hebron House of Hospitality annual 

budget, yet the agency is willing to provide the overflow shelter as long as the funding needs are met.  

Hebron House of Hospitality has been working in close connection with the Downtown Association of 

Churches and Mayor Reilly to keep the community aware of the need and seek funding for this much 

needed service to the community.   

 

Hebron House of Hospitality is requesting a total of $2,900 in CDBG funds for the overflow shelter.   

  

 Program Operations  

(staffing, utilities, etc.)  $2,000 

 

 Capital Improvements  

  (2 bunk beds, 4 mattresses,  

  to increase capacity and 

  provide safer shelter)   $  900 

 

 

 


